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Northern Valley Indian Health

YOUR HEALTH. OUR MISSION.

October 18, 2023
Dear Patient,

We would like to take this opportunity to inform you that Dr. Cafferata, will no longer be at NVIH as of
Oct 19, 2023. We appreciate you as a patient and will continue to see you. We will be transferring over
any current appointments to one of our other providers as the schedule allows. Scheduling staff may
reach out to you to reschedule appointments if necessary.

Your health is important to us, and we value you as a Northern Valley Indian Health, Inc. patient. Our
goal is to continue providing you with the highest quality healthcare services possible. We are confident
that your excellent healthcare will continue and anticipate that the transition of being cared for by a
different provider will be a positive experience.

Thank you for choosing Northern Valley Indian Health as your healthcare facility.

Sincerely,

Women’s Health Clinic
Northern Valley Indian Health, Inc.



